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Prize Draw 
 

Congratulations to this months prize draw winners; 
1st Frank Cunninghame £60   
2nd Ian Sykes £40   

3rd Dave Clark £20   
4th Bill Tulloch £10 

 

Annual General Meeting 

 

Our Clubs Annual General Meeting is due to be held by the 
end of January. Ongoing restrictions due to pandemic will 
prevent us holding in clubrooms or other venue as we 

cannot hold a gathering of members. 

Therefore, we are planning to hold a 'virtual' AGM on 

Wednesday 27th January at 7pm by Zoom call. Details on 
how it will be held, and sign details will follow in a separate 
communication. 

 

Dogs in Clubhouse Trial 
 

As you know we had a trial period where we allowed dogs 
into the clubhouse bar. There was very little usage of the 
clubhouse by members accompanied with dogs during the 

trial period. Therefore, the Board have taken the decision to 
only allow assistance dogs into the clubhouse at this time. 

 

Christmas Hamper Raffle 

 

Every year the club has a Christmas Hamper Raffle. This 
year we are still holding the Christmas Hamper Raffle even 

with Covid-19 restrictions. 

So here is a chance for you to save on some shopping for 

Christmas while at same time supporting your club in these 
challenging times. 

Christmas Hamper Raffle - £1 per ticket 

Tickets are now on sale behind the bar (pay by cash or 
loyalty card). 

If you do not want to come into the club to purchase tickets 
please email Ruth Clark at:  ruth.clark311@btinternet.com, 

with the number of tickets you would like to purchase. Ruth 
will allocate raffle tickets to you, using funds from your 
loyalty card. 

The draw will be made on Sunday 20th December 

 

New Members 

We would like to welcome all the new members who have joined the club this year. Below are 

members who have joined this month. Can members please make all new members welcome 
within the clubrooms and assist them should they need any help. 
 

Mrs Margaret Barrett 
Mrs Emma Craik 
Mrs Brenda Jamieson 

Mrs Shona Pert 
Mrs Barbara Sharp 

 

Embroidered Logo 

 

 We are pleased to offer to have your own personal 
garments embroidered with the club logo by a local 

business, Angus Embroidery Works. 

 The price includes a donation to the club. 

 Many different colours are available. 

 Contact info@angusembroideryworks.co.uk 

 for more details. 
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